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KRISHNA PUBLIC SCHOOL, NEHRU NAGAR CELEBRATED 

ANNUAL DAY WITH GRANDEUR 

Krishna Public School Nehru Nagar, Bhilai celebrated its Annual Day, Indradhanush – 2016 
with lots of gaiety and fanfare on 21st December 2016 in the campus. This year the 
celebrations were marked with Patriotic fervour and the entire function revolved around India, 
its essence and achievements. 

On this beautiful evening the Chief Guest Mr. Amrish Mishra, IPS, SP Durg and Guest of 
Honour Mr. Anurag Basu, the famous Director from Bollywood, were received cordially 
and accorded a smart guard of honour. They were escorted towards the arena by the 
members of management and Principal Mrs. Savita Tripathi. 

The programme commenced with the lighting of the ceremonial lamp as per the Indian 
traditions, accompanied with the powerful rendition of the Swastivachhan. There upon the 
guests were welcomed with lovely saplings and pinning of the guest badges. 

The welcome address was delivered by the Principal. Madam Savita Tripati also highlighted 
some of the success stories of the alma mater during the course of her speech. Next to speak 
was none other than the Chairperson, The Krishna Group of Institutions, Mr. M M Tripathi. In 
his oration to the august gathering he emphasized upon the need of inculcating the essence of 
Indian culture and customs in the children. He also emphatically expressed and stressed upon 
the role of Hindu relics in shaping the values of the new generations. In his address the Chief 
Guest of the function congratulated the school and students for the various stupendous 
achievements. Further he conveyed his blessings and wished all the success to the entire 
fraternity, in their future endeavours. The Guest of honour shared his valuable experiences 
and motivated the children to work hard and attain their cherished goals. On this glorious 
evening the yearly school magazine ZENITH 2016 was released amidst great cheer. 

The glorious moments of the function were the felicitation ceremony. Where in the super 
achievers of IIT, Medical, CPT entrance cleared students, Board and home exams toppers and 
all those who shone in various sports and co curricular activities. 

The evening became all the more scintillating due to the iridescent and musical cultural show 
presented by the students of KPS. The entire function was in keeping with the theme of  LOVE 
INDIA. Dance performances like Ganga Avataran, Folk dances like Rajathani, Chattisgarhi and 
Odiya dance, Tribute to the Martyrs were really spell binding. The entire cultural show was well 
choreographed by the talented teachers of the Institution. The function became an enthralling 
one due to the fine comparing by the team of comperes, both teachers and students. The 
superlative evening came to end with the vote of thanks delivered by the school captain.      







 


